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February 7, 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mayor, Wardens, Municipal Councils, and Staff: 
 
On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Yarmouth YMCA, I would like to send our 
expression of deep gratitude for the grant to our organization to fund a Building Assessment 
Report, and for your ongoing commitment to our community organization.  
 
Your generous commitment will enable us to look forward at the sustainability of our 
building and organization, to hopefully plan for its future needs. 
 
Once again, thank you! Without your support we would not be able to continue our 
dedication to building healthy, strong, and connected communities. 
 
 
With thanks, 
 

Chris Brown 
 
Chris Brown       
Yarmouth YMCA Board of Directors, Chair 
 
 
 
 
 
 


